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I am writing today in support of LD211 the Seizure Safe Schools Act. As a teacher in 
the public school setting, educating public school employees on how to act when a 
person is experiencing a medical event like this is essential to the well-being and 
safety of all our students. It should be a required training much like many of our other
trainings we receive in order to work in a school setting. We have students that are 
depending on us being ready to go in case they experience a medical event and we 
have a obligation to do that training.


